
Spring General  
Membership Meeting

Wednesday April 16, 2025
TST Creative Catering / Ideal Hall,  
1494 Dale St N, Saint Paul

5:30pm – Check-in and social time
6:00pm – Dinner – Fajita buffet

Cost: 	FREE for Members,  
	 $30 for Nonmembers  
	 (payable at the door by cash or check)

Dinner will be a fajita buffet, including: 
chicken, beef, vegetarian black beans, 
fajita veggies, rice, refried beans, torti-
llas, fixings, dessert bars, and lemonade. 

RSVP by end of day  
Tuesday April 8, 2025 to  

sarah.brown@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

** please note in your RSVP if you are vege-
tarian and/or gluten-free, and if you will be 

attending in-person or virtually ** 

To request accommodations or ask ques-
tions about accessibility, please include 
a note with your RSVP email to sarah.
brown@ci.stpaul.mn.us to allow time to 
make arrangements if necessary.

PEA’s General Membership Meetings are a 
time to connect with other members, talk to 
union leadership, hear about the current state 
of PEA, and learn more about opportunities 
available to our members. 

Don’t know anyone who will attending? Don’t 
worry, we’ll help you get connected and meet 
new people!

New for this meeting – we are doing a 
test run to broadcast the meeting virtually 
for those that are not able to join us in per-
son. This is our first time trying this option, 
we appreciate your patience as we try this 
out. Estimated time to start virtual portion: 
6:15pm. Please let us know if you will be 
attending virtually. We can only send the 
virtual meeting link to those that RSVP 
ahead of time. 

Agenda

Intro 

Approval of minutes from October 15, 2024  
general membership meeting

Board and Committee updates

Legal Counsel update

Questions / Discussion

Gift card giveaway for members (must be present to win)

Everyone respresented by PEA can attend the 
dinner/meeting, but only members may vote 
and participate fully in PEA. If you are not a 
member, please consider becoming a member 
today so you can be an active participant in your 
Association. Attendance at a general membership 
in the previous year is a requirement to run for an 
elected position in PEA. 
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